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This week we have been learning about adjectives and adding the suffixes –er and -est. Please practise these on paper or on Spelling Shed.
hold     whole    half    heavier  heaviest  pretty   prettier  prettiest    lazier     laziest 

Maths Homework

This week we have started multiplication and have begun our learning by grouping. Next week we will be moving on to arrays and multiplying using multiples.





 






                                                                                                        
